
 

STAFF REPORT 

Regular City Commission Meeting 

June 13, 2024 

  

To: Elected Officials 

From: Dale L. Martin, City Manager 

Date: June 7, 2024 

Item Name: Approve payment of an invoice in the amount of $254,222.76 to Ferguson 
Waterworks for the material purchase for moving of the raw waterline as approved 
in the June 2, 2022 Well Site Relocation Agreement. 

Background:  At the May 11, 2022 Commission meeting a Well Site Relocation Agreement was approved to move 
raw water lines within our wellfield in two locations.  The first line move located in the Grand Landings 
development is underway, that purchase of the material was approved at your February 08, 2024 meeting.  The 
property owner sold a portion of the land included in the agreement and the new owner is developing a 
subdivision called “The Enclave”.  This new development desires to proceed and the raw water line on this 
property needs to be moved.   

The Agreement is attached without the exhibits. (Entire agreement is on file in the Clerk’s office the exhibits were 
removed to reduce the size of this packet. Agreement totals 81 pages.)   Section 4 of the Agreement recites the 
developer’s responsibility to install the material, and the City’s responsibility to provided the material.  Section 5H 
of the agreement states the terms of the agreement are binding to respective successors. 

Fiscal Impact:   

 

Staff Recommendation:  Approve Payment of the invoice as previously agreed to in June 02, 2022 Agreement. 

 

Attachments:  Invoice and Wellsite Relocation Agreement. 

 


